
From: john mathew 

Date: Fri, Jun 12, 2020 at 7:14 PM

Subject: Adelphi Band @ Pickaway County Fair / NOT

Good evening.

I just received a call from Sue Hinton about the Pickaway County Fair.

You might recall from the newsletter and my earlier email that Glenn wanted to be called if you would 
be able to attend to play on the 20th.  Glenn has heard from enough people to determine not enough 
would be able to attend.  As a result, the band WILL NOT be playing at Circleville on the 20th.

There is one additional item to present for your information, regarding Ashville and the 4th of July.

The Ashville Men’s Club had already determined their customary event would be cancelled for 2020.  
There was apparently some discontent about this in the community, as they also put on the evening 
fireworks show.  The local Knights of Pythias have decided to hold their own 4th of July parade (3pm 
in Ashville), and an evening fireworks show.  They had advertised this, and had requested anyone 
interested in participating to contact them.

With this background in mind I asked if the Adelphi Band was considering participating in the 
replacement 4th of July event.  The response was a firm NO.

As a result of the above, the next (and first) band engagement of 2020 will be the Fairfield County Fair,
playing for the races.

I will not be mailing a paper version of this update, as I presume Glenn already shared this information 
with everyone who called.  Just in case, if there are members you normally communicate with that 
don’t have email, please make sure to share this with them.

Stay cool and safe!

John Mathew


